
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Parent Newsletter  
St Mary Magdalene Secondary 

                 Issue No 20 | June | Thursday 18th June    

Dear Parent/Carers ,  
 
A huge thank you to all of you who decided to send your children to school this week. We have enjoyed a successful 
and safe return to school for our year 10 students. If you decided to not send your children this week, I hope you 
continued to encourage them in completing their home learning and will consider sending them to school next 
week. 
 
After consulting many staff members and speaking to most of our year 10 students, the final decision as to what the 
year 10 timetable over the next 4 weeks will look like has been made. 
The daily timetable will look like the timetable used this week but we will increase the number of days students can 
attend school to a full 2 days. Please note the following: 
 
If for Maths, your child is in – 
Omega 1, Gamma 1 and Alpha 1 they will attend school on Monday and Tuesday 
(Omega 1 start at 9am, Gamma 1 at 9.30am and Alpha 1 at 10am) 
 
Omega 2, Gamma 2, Alpha 2 they will attend school on Wednesday and Thursday 
(Omega 2 start at 9am, Gamma 1 at 9.30am and Alpha 1 at 10am) 
 
You will also be receiving a personal text confirming which day your child is to attend school. 
 
Please see the timetable below for what this day will look like: 

 Omega 1/Omega 2 
9am start 
1.45 Dismissal  
 

Gamma 1/ Gamma 2 
9.30 start 
2.15 dismissal 
 

Alpha 1/ Alpha 2 
10am start 
2.45pm Dismissal 

Arrival Wellbeing Wellbeing Wellbeing 

P1 Maths Maths Maths 

P2 English English English 

Break Break Break Break 

P3 Science Science Science 

Lunch Lunch Lunch Lunch 

P4 Other GCSE subjects Other GCSE subjects Other GCSE subjects 

 
Please remind your children to do the following: 

- Be on school on time 
- Bring a packed lunch 
- Bottle of water 
- Face mask if travelling on public transport 

Please do refer to last week’s Newsletter 19 for further information on our social distancing guidelines and what our 
expectations are at school. If you are unbale to locate the letter within your emails, please check the school website 
within the secondary section. 
 
Mr R Hussain 
Principal 
 
 
 


